
  

River Dodder Flood Alleviation Scheme Phase 3 
 

       

                          

Stakeholder and Public Consultation Meeting 

At Dropping Well Pub 

On Tuesday January 14th, 2020 (4pm-8pm) 

Dublin City Council, Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council and the Office of 
Public Works are hosting a stakeholder and public consultation meeting to obtain 
views and other important information in relation to flooding on the River Dodder. The 
area of interest extends from Clonskeagh Road Bridge to Orwell Road bridge (in 
addition Little Dargle Stream at Braemor Road-Woodside Drive south-eastern 
junction) and includes flooding arising from river and storm water drains. 
 
Relevant stakeholders and members of the public are invited to attend to make their 
views known and to discuss issues. The design team (ByrneLooby) will be on hand 
along with relevant members of Dublin City Council, Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown 
County Council and the Office of Public Works. All comments received will be 
considered in the development of possible flood mitigation measures. 
 

 


